
NEW 

POLICY ON 

LUNCH BILLS 

 
LUNCH BILLS ARE NOT TO EXCEED $50.00 PER FAMILY. 

IF YOUR LUNCH BILL GOES OVER THAT LIMIT YOUR STUDENT(S) WILL BE 

SERVED AN ALTERNATIVE BREAKFAST AND LUNCH UNTIL THE BILL IS 

PAID IN FULL.   

THEY CAN BRING THEIR LUNCH DURING THAT TIME OR PAY FOR THEIR 

MEAL EVERY DAY. 


